
Summer Learning Program student assistants 2024

Trillium Lakelands District School Board (TLDSB) is seeking student
contract positions to support the Board’s upcoming Summer Learning
Program.

The Summer Learning Program is for primary students in Grades 1-3
to support them with their literacy skills, and for students in Grades 3-4 to support them in math,
and involves camp-like recreational opportunities. The available positions will be at the following
locations:

● 1-2 positions at Archie Stouffer Elementary School (Minden), Langton Public School
(Fenelon Falls), Muskoka Beechgrove Public School (Gravenhurst), and Riverside Public
School (Huntsville)

● 3-4 positions at Leslie Frost Public School (Lindsay) and Monck Public School
(Bracebridge)

Student assistants
● Will support all aspects of the program, which is led by qualified teachers.
● Are fun, creative, caring, and energetic.
● Will support children with their learning and help to provide a safe, caring, and fun

Summer Learning Program.

Responsibilities
● Be a role model through active and inclusive participation in all aspects of the program.
● Support daily programming, such as playing, reading games, supervising children,

organizing learning materials, leading activities, and assist with daily record keeping as
needed.

● Take direction from Summer Learning teachers.
● Will complete mandatory on-line training modules associated with this

position, unless such training has already been completed and recorded with
the TLDSB Human Resources Services Department (Cybersecurity, Violence Prevention
in the Workplace, WHMIS, Health and Safety, AODA).

Qualifications and skills
● A current TLDSB secondary student (Grade 9 to 12).
● Energetic and positive attitude towards children and learning.
● Responsible with strong communication skills.

Dates/times
● July 5 to 29 (17 days total)
● Monday to Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
● Successful applicants will be required to make a commitment for the full 17 days of the

program



Pay
$20 per hour

Interested students are asked to send a cover letter and resume to executive assistant, Cheryl
Evans, by email at Cheryl.Evans@tldsb.on.ca, addressed to:

Jay MacJanet
Superintendent of Learning
Trillium Lakelands District School Board

Please state your preferred location in the cover letter.

Closing date for applications: Friday, May 3 4 p.m.

mailto:cheryl.evans@tldsb.on.ca

